
 Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We hope you have been well this far. At Mt. Longonot Schools we have every reason to be grateful to God for seeing all of us 

through this difficult times of COVID-19 pandemic. Today, as we mark the end of our school year, we wish to thank each 

one of you for staying strong and we are glad you have walked with us throughout the journey. God bless you. 

It is with humility that we congratulate the PP2 Class of 2020/2021 as they graduate in readiness to join primary school. This 

is a memorable milestone to these wonderful angels. 

In equal measure we congratulate the KCPE Class of 2020 who sat 

for their national exam and did well. 

In the coming year, we renew our commitment to teach, guide and 

mentor our learners in order for them to grow individually and 

collectively in all aspects of life. MLS will continue to be a safe, 

welcoming and resourceful environment for the learners, the staff 

and the parents.  

All learners are to bring 1 ream of white printing papers at the 

beginning of every 1
st

 term of academic year. 

SCHOOL FEES  
Please note that all fees must be cleared on or before the first day 
of the term. This may be paid directly to the school account or 
through a banker’s cheque, and the payment slip sent to school 
immediately.  
1. Family Bank      A/c No: 053000033626 
2. Equity Bank    A/c No: 0200263361232 
3. Co-operative Bank     A/c No: 01129625250500 
4. Paybill     No. 958775 A/c No.  No: Student’s  Full Name 
 

 

We look forward to a robust 1
st

 Term of 2021-2022 academic year. 

Thank you and God bless you. 

Sincerely, 

SUSAN KANYINGI 

DIRECTOR 
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IMPORTANT DATES 

 The school opens on Sunday 25th July 2021 

for boarders and Monday 26th July 2021 for 

day scholars. This marks the beginning of 1st 

term’s academic work for all levels of 

learning; both 8-4-4 and C.B.C learners. 

Midterm break will take place from 25th 

August – 29th August 2021. 

 We shall have admissions interviews for new 

students in our school form 19th July-24th July 

from 8:00am-3:30pm. Kindly inform 

interested parents to contact the school for 

bookings. 

 Manageable holiday assignments have been 

issued to the learners. We urge parents to 

ensure that the work is thoroughly done and 

in completion. 

 Learners in pre-school, Grade 1 to Grade 5 

will study under CBC, while learners in STD 6 

to STD 8 will study under 8-4—4 system. 

 In line with changing trend, we will re-launch 

the 4-K Club in the school. The ministry of 

Education in conjunction with Ministry of 

Agriculture, Livestock, Fisheries and 

Cooperatives is spearheading this. This was 

launched by H.E The President on the 4th of 

June 2021 national wide. This is to provide 

the perfect environment for pupils to 

holistically engage in activities within the 

agricultural value chain. 

2021 HIGHLIGHTS 

The year 2021’s main highlights include: commendable 

academic performance, impressive discipline and social skills 

among students. It has taken everyone’s effort to achieve all 

these. We thank you for your invaluable role. 


